
 

 

 

Dr. Nurul Akmal Mohamed 

Universiti Pendidikan Sultan Idris (UPSI) 

 

Dear Prof. / Assoc. Prof. / Dr. / Sir / Madam, 

 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

 

On behalf of the committee of the 4th International Conference on the Application of 

Science and Mathematics 2018 (SCIEMATHIC2018) which took place at Perpustakaan 

Tunku Tun Aminah (PPTA), Universiti Tun Hussein Onn Malaysia, Batu Pahat, Johor 

from 13th to 14th August 2018, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

volunteering to participate in reviewing the following paper/s: 

 

1. Movement of fluid inside the sphere (Paper ID 23) 

 

2.  Thank you for your contribution with the expert reviews and details comments which 

have helped committee to improve the quality of paper/s for the conference. We hope to see 

you again in our next conference. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

PROFESSOR DR. ROZAINI BIN ROSLAN  

Chairman  

4th International Conference on the Application of Science and Mathematics 2018 

(SCIEMATHIC2018)  


